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Dear Parents, 

 

You will be glad to know that your ward ________________________________ of class __________ 

has been selected to participate in Annual Carnival 2023  to be held on 17th December, 2023 at Bal 

Bharati Public School, Rohini. 

 

You are requested to drop your ward on 9th December, 2023, Saturday for the ongoing art decorations 

and preparations of ‘Annual Carnival 2023’ at _____________________ and pick him/her up at 

______________ from the school.  

 

 

 

(BANDHANA SHARMA) 

VICE PRINCIPAL 


